
Nether Providence Elementary 

410 Moore Rd. 

Wallingford, PA 19086 

  

Please review this eblast for information on the following items: 

1. NPE PTO Meeting 

2. Upcoming Dates 

3. Winter Concert Information 

4. WSSD Kindergarten Registration 

__________________________________________ 

NPE PTO Meeting 

The December NPE PTO meeting will be held this upcoming Wednesday, 

December 11 at 6:30 PM in the NPE library. December is a busy month for our 

school and community, but please consider coming out to our meeting this week. 

You can also join the meeting via Zoom by clicking Here 

We hope you are able to join us! 

  

 Upcoming Dates 

  
    
PTO Meeting Wednesday, December 11    6:30 PM 
Instrumental/Chorus Concert Thursday, December 12       7:00 PM 
12:30 PM Dismissal 1-5/Modified K Schedule Friday, December 20 

  



  

Winter Concert Information 

NPE’s annual Winter Concert will be held this upcoming Thursday, December 

12. 

The concert will consist of our Grades 4/5 Advanced Orchestra, Grade 5 Band, 

and Select Chorus students. Our students are excited for the opportunity to their 

showcase their talents for the school community! 

  

Concert Details for Participating Students: 

Orchestra students meet in Room 106 at 8:50 and 6:30. 

Band students will meet in Room 106 at 9:10 and 6:40. 

Select Chorus students meet in Room 105 at 9:00 and 6:30. 

Students should wear concert attire for both the school and evening concerts. 

Dress for concerts is Black pants or skirts, White tops and dress shoes. 

  

WSSD Kindergarten Registration 

To be eligible for kindergarten admission in September 2025, children must be 5 

years old on or before Sept. 1, 2025.  NO EXCEPTIONS.   

Students must be registered by Friday, February 28, 2025 to be eligible for the 

lottery to select AM/PM sessions. 

The district offers online registration. This can be accessed 

at https://www.wssd.org/registration.   

WSSD Kindergarten Registration Letter   

http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/mh2e5sEt64Bv6xa35Fkh0Q~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRpOID3P4SvAmh0dHA6Ly90cmFjay5zcGUuc2Nob29sbWVzc2VuZ2VyLmNvbS9mL2EvRDZRQkZrZVkwRWRnUVUtRTVjbndHUX5-L0FBQUFBUUF-~~
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/irgl1YVrdluAFm55-InZew~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRpOID3P0R1aHR0cHM6Ly9tc2cuc2Nob29sbWVzc2VuZ2VyLmNvbS9tLz9zPV91cHN0a2VLZG13Jm1hbD05YjZmYTQ0MjdiNzEzNTQzMzM4ZmVhY2ZjNDY5NDExYzBmZDg5YWQwNDg2MjVjYTQwNGI4MjE2N2NkZTdkM2I1VwdzY2hvb2xtQgpnV3dNV2dHSiJ9UhBhaGVpbmxlQHdzc2Qub3JnWAQAAAAB


Questions concerning online registration should be directed to Derrick L. Clements 

at dclements@wssd.org or 610-892-3470 ext. 1203. If you are unable to register 

online, please call the Educational Data and Registration Office at 610-892-3470 to 

schedule an appointment to complete the registration online at the Administration 

Office. 

 

 

NOTE: IF YOU UNSUBSCRIBE BELOW, YOU WILL NO LONGER RECEIVE CRITICAL E-BLASTS FROM 
WSSD OR ANY OF OUR SCHOOLS. WE HIGHLY RECOMMEND THAT YOU DO NOT USE THE 

UNSUBSCIBE FEATURE. Wallingford-Swarthmore School District would like to continue connecting with 

you via email. If you prefer to be removed from our list, please contact Wallingford-Swarthmore 
School District directly. To stop receiving all email messages distributed through our SchoolMessenger 
service, follow this link and confirm: Unsubscribe  

SchoolMessenger is a notification service used by the nation's leading school systems to connect with 
parents, students and staff through voice, SMS text, email, and social media.  
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